
 

 

SECULAR FRANCISCANS MAKE PRESENTATION TO OUR DIVINE SAVIOR Father Martin was dismayed to 

learn that a statue at ODS apparently “grew legs and walked away.” When he shared this with St. Thomas 

More, Greg Kidder & the Secular Franciscans jumped into action. Greg shared that we had two statues 

that made it through the fire, offering one to ODS to replace the one that “walked away.” The Secular 

Franciscans, led by Larry Ahumada, worked around the Blessing of the Animals event at ODS, and in 

collaboration with the Care for God’s Creation Ministry there, have placed the St. Francis statue in a 

prominent location in the garden at ODS.  

 

   

 


